
District 41 / April 2014 
DCM Report 

 

I was unable to attend the Getaway Weekend for health reasons, but I will report 
back next month when I get the minutes and more details from Area.  
 
The Tuesday night serenity meeting needs support – more experienced AA 
members this is an opportunity to bring your experience, strength and hope to a 
beginners meeting. 
 
I am making a new version of the meeting list (last updated 2 years ago) – if 
anyone has changes to be made for their group, or the general information 
presented on the brochure, let me know ASAP. 
 
Jon M., DCM 
District 41, Johnstown 
 


